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Met Lab, Incorporated
ATTh: Mr. Oscar Ward, III, President
605 Rotary Street
Har; ton, VA 23661

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 45-09663-01/84-01 AND WITHDRAWAL OF LICENSEE RESDONSE
(YOUR LETTERS TO J. P. ST0HR, NRC,11/28/84 AND 11/30/84)

This will acknowledge receipt of your referenced letters and intem to withdraw
your erroneous records furnished in response to our Notice of Violation dated
July 5, 1984. As you know, your erroneous records are currently the subject of
an investigation of apparent knowing and willful falsification of statements to
U. 5. government officials. Until this investigation is complete, we reserve
judgment on your response to your violation concerning failure to perform
required dosimeter checks. We have evaluated your response to the violation
concerning f ailure to calibrate survey meters and find that it meets the
requirements of 10CFR2.201. We will examine the implementation of your correc-
tive actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

bec: Document Control System
Commonwealth of Virginia
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